COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

4th May,1931,

Dear 3irs,

With reference to your Report lo.106801 on
the electrle fittings of the M.V."REINA DEL PACIFICO",
I have to acqualnt you 1t 1s concluded that the amperages
in the accommodation do not exceed that allowed by Table I,
but I shall be glad if you will confirm this, and also
state the name of the Wakers of the cables.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours fﬂithfullj';

secretary,
The Eurvaynru;
BELFAST,
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